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Mr. Shane O'Flynn 
Mr. Paul Barlow 
Mr. Peter Sweetman 
 

4 August 2023      Reg. No. D0139-03 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
You are being notified that an Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) has been 
received from Uisce Éireann on 31 July 2023 in relation to the Waste Water Discharge 
licence review application for the following agglomeration.  
 
- Licence Type:  Waste Water Discharge 

- Name and address of applicant: Uisce Éireann, Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot 
Street, Dublin 1 

- Name and Location of agglomeration: Youghal WWTP, Mudlands, Youghal, County 
Cork 

- Reference No: D0139-03 

- EIAR submitted: 
 

Yes 

The application and EIAR are available for inspection on the Agency’s website and for 
inspection or purchase at a fee not exceeding the reasonable cost of making a copy during 
office hours—  
 

I. at the headquarters or regional offices of the Agency,  
 
II. at the principal office of the relevant water services authority, and  
 
III. at the nearest public office of the relevant water services authority to the proposed 
development.  

 
Any submissions in relation to this application and EIAR should be forwarded to the Agency 
by 8 September 2023. 
 
Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to licensing@epa.ie. 
 
Yours faithfully  

Environmental Licensing Programme  
 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 


